
NEWS ITEMS for October 28th, 2023

● The Indy Radio Club invites you to join the Welcome Net, meeting every Wednesday night at 8:00
pm local time on the W9WIN linked repeater system (444.325, 136.5 tone in Indianapolis). The
Welcome Net is designed for new hams to get over "mic fright", but all hams are welcome to check
in. The Welcome net is a good place for new hams to talk about where they are in the hobby, and
get input from elmers as needed. If you need more info, send a message to
elmer@indyradioclub.org. <break>

● The Hendricks County Amateur Radio Society meetings are held the second Monday of every
month at 7:00pm (except December). Meetings generally are held at the Hendricks County
Government Center, 355 S. Washington St., Danville. More info at http://N9HC.org/. <break>

● The Danville Community Amateur Radio Club (DCARC) will meet each Month on the 3rd
Wednesday at 7:00 pm - except December - in the Danville Senior Center at 1201 Sycamore Lane
in Danville. <break>

● Indianapolis Radio Club meetings begin at 7:30 PM on the second Friday of each month except for
July and August. Meetings are preceded by a "meet and greet time" beginning at 7:00 pm.
In-person meeting locations will be announced. When not meeting in person, meetings are held
using the ZOOM software platform. Be sure to check the IRC website at https://indyradioclub.org/
for updates and to sign up for the IRCNews email reflector. <break>

● The Indy north Fishers' Stake ERC Net is held Saturdays at 8:30am on the K9LPW repeater
(146.760 -0.6MHz pl 151.4) CHIRP channel # 044, with backup repeater W9EIB (443.325 +5.0MHz
pl 156.7). Please everyone check in! <break>

● For those with HF capability, the Indy ERC is holding an HF 75M phone net on 3843 kHz LSB at
8am Saturday Mornings.. If that frequency is in use we will move to 3848 khz and then 3810 khz. If
all are in use, search nearby for the NCO identifying as the NANE Indy or Central States Net.
<break>

● Indianapolis Air Show will be this weekend - October 28/29, 2023. Volunteers get free admission to
the air show and a cool t-shirt (we think). Ham radio volunteers are expected to assist with Logistics
and Safety during the Air Show. If interested, please reference the indy-erc@googlegroups.com
email that has a link to sign up (search for “Air Show” as two words). If you have questions, contact
Jason at n9crt1@gmail.com. <break>

● The next HAM class will be today October 28th and November 11th from 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM at the
IU West Hospital Terrace classroom (Hospital main entrance). There will also be some radio training
for those already licensed! If you know of anyone wanting to sign up for the class, or who is
interested in taking the General or Extra exams, please have them contact Bruce Enz at
bruceenz@gmail.com to get registered.
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